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Dear authors,
Thank you for submitting your manuscript to GMD. While we are currently looking for reviewers, there

is one additional point I partly overlooked in the initial assessment process, namely, the fact that it would
be valuable to have the software name and version you used to implement your novel algorithm to be more
explicitly stated in the introduction, as well as in the title (as per GMD guidelines).

Thanks so much for your message and for your detailed work in handling our submission.
As requested, we have added the software and algorithm name to the title of the paper and included a

statement in the in introduction of the paper.

Please address this point in a later stage, when working on addressing referees’ comments.
Thank you.
Best regards, Ludovic Räss
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